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February 2025 
Mission Statement:  We are called by God to be the light of the world. We are to go 
forth and show Jesus’ love and forgiveness through loving care for all God’s creation. 

 
Newsletter Deadline 

The March newsletter deadline is February 20th. Thank you! 

Scrip Corner 

Thank you everyone that has been purchasing scrip. We have had some great sales recently. Please keep up the good 
work to help St John Lutheran Church. 

 

Spaghetti Supper 

 St John’s Annual Spaghetti Supper will be held on Sunday, February 16th from 4-6pm. Spaghetti Dinner served at your 
candle-lit table. Garden salad, spaghetti with homemade meat sauce, Italian garlic bread, beverages, and a dessert cart with 
homemade desserts. Adults/Senior $12, Ages 6-12 $5, Under 6 Free! 

 

Christian Public School Teacher Forum 

 On Saturday, February 22nd at 9am-11:30am Wolf River Lutheran High School is hosting a 
teacher in-service for Christians that serve as teachers in the public schools. The event is 
sponsored in part by Thrivent-Great Lakes Advisor Group & Wolf River Financial Advisors. The 
purpose of the in-service is to help, encourage, and support public school teachers to share the 
Gospel in their vocation. We hope to equip and encourage Christian teachers in the public arena to 
share the Gospel. We want to identify the need, share strategies, and provide support to do this 
very important work. “How beautiful are the feet of those who bring good news!”-Romans 10:15. The 
forum is free. Use this QR code to register.  

 

Dellwood Theater 

 Theatre goes…it’s not too early to mark your calendars! “Exit the Body” a hilarious, delicious, uproarious, hysterical 
farce, in three acts, will be presented at Dellwood on Friday, April 25th. Cost of the Dinner Theatre will be available after 
February 1st. Reservation deadline is March 31st. Details contact Judy Shepard. 

 

4K and Kindergarten seats available 

 Immanuel Lutheran School is excited to announce that we will have seats available in our 4K and Kindergarten 
programs for the fall of 2025! 

 We are proud participants in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program, providing families with accessible educational 
options. Please note that the application period for the program opens on February 3rd and closes April 17th. Don’t miss this 
opportunity to enroll your child in a nurturing and faith-based learning environment! 

 Contact Susan Cour, Admissions Counselor, at 715-423-0272 or scour@immanuelrapids.com, to schedule a tour. 



Lutheran Hour Broadcast 
 

 The Lutheran Hour can be heard on the following radio stations on Sunday Morning: 
WAXX 104.5 FM at 6:30 a.m.; WDLB 1450 AM at 8 a.m.; WDUX 92.7 FM at 8 a.m.; 
WSAU 99.9 FM at 8:30 a.m.; and WRVM 91.3 FM, 94.3 FM or 101.3 FM at 10 a.m. 
 

February 2025 

 

February 2 
"Do the Things That Make for Unity" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler 
Jesus crosses borders and even breaks down the barrier of death to do the things that make for unity: 
shared worship, shared mission, shared harvest. 
(John 4:9) 

 

February 9 
"We Have an Advocate" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler 
Where we might see only a problem, Jesus sees a person who needs an Advocate. 
(John 5:6) 

 

February 16 
"The Bread of Our Lives" 
Guest Speaker: Rev. Dr. Daniel Paavola 
Jesus gives us Himself as the Bread of Life so that everything we need can be filled by Him and His 
gifts. 
(John 6:35) 

 

February 23 
"Need to Know" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler 
If you don't need God, you won't know God. 
(John 7:28-29) 

 



 
 

 

LOWELL CENTER 

2025 Tax Aide Program 

Appointment Information 

 

Tax returns will be done on a drop-oƯ  

basis only. 

 

Appointments are mandatory.   

 

The Lowell Center will begin taking appointments 
starting on  

Monday, January 20, 2025  

at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

Call 715-422-2778 

between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, to request an appointment. 

 




